
 
 

 

 

 

 

February 26
th

, 2016 

 
THE CLARK ASSOCIATES COMPANIES 

2205 Old Philadelphia Pike 

Lancaster, PA 

17602 

U.S.A 

 
 

This letter is our guarantee that the product(s) sold to The Clark Associates Companies, is 

handled and or product in a manner that complies with all current Hazard Analysis Critical 

Control Points (HACCP) regulatory requirements, as well as Good Manufacturing Practices 

(GMP), Standard Sanitary Operating Procedures (SSOP). 

 

Please also be advised that our products are FDA and CFIA compliant. 

 

FDA-Compliant to 21 CFR S177.1630 –PETE 

FDA-Compliant to 21 CFR S177.1640 -OPS 

CFIA “ no objection” File # P162 – OPS & PETE 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

George Papageorgopoulos 

Corporate Quality Assurance Manager 


